
Please continue to pray for the sick of our Parish.  To add someone to the 
prayer list, call Fr. Jim or email Mary Niagro at mcniagro@gmail.com. 
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Dylan Anderson 
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Patsy Notestein 
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Margaret Smith 
Fred Toth 
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Michael Williams 
Travis Williams 
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Our Lady Of Peace 

Roman Catholic Church 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Cemetery 
 

Plots are available in the cemetery for $500.00, or you may purchase crematory urn 
plots for $250.00.  These prices include perpetual care.  For more information, con-

tact one of the following Cemetery Committee Members: 

Joe 
Gardner 

Dorothy 
Garcia 

Donald 
Notestein 

Chuck  
Hirtz 

Kevin 
Hirtz 

Memorable Moments in Diocesan History  
To be published each week of the 200th anniversary liturgical year 

 
by Chene Heady 

 
Bishop Russell enthusiastically supported the work of the Second Vatican 
Council, whose reforms in many ways he had already anticipated in our dio-
cese.  His primary role in the council itself was to advocate on behalf of the laity 
and on behalf of worship in the vernacular.  His main moment on the council 
floor occurred when he spoke in favor of including a discussion of “the vocation 
of the laity to holiness” in the conciliar documents.  He also spoke in favor of 
permitting priests to recite the breviary in English, rather than Latin. 

Our Lady Of Peace 

Roman Catholic Church 

Our Lady Of  Peace Catholic Church 
2938 Oakleigh Ave.    P.O. Box 668 

Appomattox, VA 24522-0668 
Pastor: Father James Gallagher     434-352-0104 

For  emergencies:  Fr. Jim cell number: 434-238-7030 
or Holy Cross Roman Catholic Church  434-846-5245 

www.olpcatholicchurch.org 
 

Holy Eucharist:  Sunday 8:30 AM and Tuesday 10:00 AM 
Tuesday 7:00 PM Thursday 12:15 PM 

 

Bulletin news to: Mary Niagro at: mcniagro@gmail.com 
Requests for mass cards to: Bonnie Toth at: bonnie3871@gmail.com  

A second time he sent 
other servants, saying, 
‘Tell those invited: 
“Behold, I have pre-
pared my banquet, my 
calves and fattened 
cattle are killed, and 
everything is ready; 
come to the feast.” ’ 
 

Matthew  22: 4 

mailto:bonnie3871@gmail.com


Parish Notices and Announcements Upcoming Meetings and Events 

volved in outreach to the 
Pregnancy Support Cen-
ter in Appomattox and to 
the women at Fluvanna 
Correctional Center with 
cards and hygiene kits.  
OLP is also a major sup-
port with cookies and 
prayers to both the men 
and women’s prison via 
KAIROS Prison Minis-
tries.  There has also 
been outreach to the ter-
minally ill through Centra 
Hospice.  These are just 
a few more ways in which 
OLP, in the tradition of 
St. Vin-
cent De 
Paul, 
serves 
our 
com-
munity. 

 
 

A Note to Christmas Gift 
Ministry Donors 

 
Just a short note to let you 
know what you probably 
have guessed already:  
Owing to the COVID-19 
situation, we will not be 
doing the Christmas Gift 
Ministry this year.  Sadly, 
this is the first year we’ve 
missed since 1998, the 
year the correctional cen-
ter opened.  
If you would like to make 
cash donations for the Vir-
ginia Chaplain Program, 
our parent organization, 
please do so through 
https://graceinside.org/. 
 
More Ways OLP Serves 

 
Our Lady of Peace is in-

Quarantined? 
 

Don’t miss the bulletin on 
Sunday!  Check out the 

parish webpage at 
www.olpcatholicchurch.org 

Happy October 
Birthday! 

 
04 - Julia Hounsell 
10 - Ted Skirvan 
14 - Carlos Tudela 
19 - Tom Roberge 
23 - Ray Moyer 
27 - Steve Bradish 
29 - Lyn Goss 

 
 

 
 

Happy October 
Anniversary! 

 
17 - Louise & Travis 
 Williams 
21 - Jean & Tom 

 Roberge 
26 - Pat & Bill 

 Bonnewitz 

October 11, 2020 
Twenty Eighth Sun-

day in Ordinary Time 

Scripture Readings: 
 
1

st
  Reading: 

 Isaiah 25:6–10 
2

nd
 Reading 

 Philippians 4:12–14, 
 19–20 
Gospel: 
 Matthew 22:1–14 
 

Calendar 
 

October 15 
 St Teresa of Jesus 

 
Reconciliation 

 
Fr. Jim offers the Sacra-
ment of reconciliation 
before Mass or by  
appointment. 

 

Subject: Migrant Worker Ministry Update 

I am remiss in not giving you an update on the work of our ministry and your donat-
ed materials, I apologize.  But we were fortunate in scheduling visits to all of our 
camps which opened early in February.  We were able to distribute cold weather 
clothes, towels and blankets to approx. 150 migrant workers at 9 camps who ar-
rived in February and March.  We were then shut down by the COVID restrictions 
and have not visited a camp since.  Thank you for the clothes, blankets and towels 
you donated as all of them were put to good use in the camps.  
We had purchased a yearly supply of materials for our Faith Bags: religious items 
(rosaries prayer cards and bibles) and personal item (soap, shampoo, toothpaste, 
tooth brushes, razors, shaving cream, deodorant, socks and gloves).  Some of you 
donated materials to this effort as well.  We have provided 50 Faith Bags to 
Vanessa Hale who coordinates Medical Care in the camps and she has/is distrib-
uting them. We were fortunate to have a relationship with her to enable this.   
That is about it for this years work by our Migrant Ministry.  We at St. Mary and St. 
Francis have a new Pastor, Father Roger Adadano who comes to us from the 
Eastern Shore where he has extensive experience ministering to Migrant Workers.  
He has a plan for starting a Faith Formation program in the camps which I think is 
very exciting and I look forward to it.  
Again I apologize for not updating you sooner.  I am sure we will be ministering to 
the Migrant Workers next year in a more normal way.  As always we sincerely ap-
preciate your support in this ministry.  We could not do it without all of you. 
God Bless you, 
 
Wayne Parent 
Migrant Worker Ministry 
St. Mary Catholic Church 
Lovingston, VA 
571-477-5045 

MAC’S Kitchen Spreads the Word With Spot  
 
In our continuing effort to do outreach with the community MAC'S Kitchen will be 
partnering with Spot "The Book Bus" each Monday in October.  The bus will be at 
Our Lady of Peace Mondays from 10-11 am.  There will be books for children, 
teens and adults available for free.  If you have gone through all of your reading 
materials during the months we have been fighting COVID 19, please stop by and 
pick up something new to read. 

http://www.usccb.org/nab/bible/zechariah/zechariah9.htm#v9
http://www.usccb.org/nab/bible/romans/romans8.htm#v9
http://www.usccb.org/nab/bible/romans/romans8.htm#v9
http://www.usccb.org/nab/bible/matthew/matthew11.htm#v25

